
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 4

CANCELLATION OF MEETING ON 18 AUGUST 2005

The Licensing Sub-Committee 4 meeting which was scheduled to be held on
Thursday 18 August 2005 has been cancelled as Cumbria Constabulary have
withdrawn the objections with regards to doorstaff for William Rufus and
Woodrow Wilson.

The applications will therefore be dealt with by the Licensing Officers under
delegated authority and will not need to go to the Licensing Sub-Committee.



CUMBRIA CONSTABULARY
<

ASU Facsimile:
Telephone:
Email

01768218299
01228528191

Please ask for: Richard Hlggin

Area Commander
North Cumbria Area.

Supt Andy Davidson

County Police Station
- CitadelRow

Carlisle
Cumbria CA3 8QW

My Reference:
Your Reference:

Licensing Department
Environmental Protection Services
Carlisle City Council
Civic Centre
Carlisle CA3 8QG

1ih August 2005

Dear Sir,

Objection to proposed operating schedule William ,Rufus and Woodrow Wilson's

With regards to the above premises I have today had a meeting with the area manager for
Witherspoonswho hasagreedto the followingconditions. .

Lloyds No 1 will have door supervisors from 9pm until closure on Friday, Saturdays and
Sundays.
Woodrow Wilsons will amend their opening hours to close 12 midnight Sunday till Thursday
and 1230am on Friday and Saturdays.
I will call for a review should the conditions not prove sufficient to meet the Crime and disorder
objective.
I will therefore withdraw my objections with regards to doorstaff.

Richard Higgin
Carlisle City Sergeant


